
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 1, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:55pm, with the 
following members present: Board Members Barry Levey, Matt Hull, David Brumage, Richard Walton, 
Rob Smith and Town Administrator Bishop. 
 
Minutes from January 4, 2010 and January 20, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $1351.74. 
 
Chairman Levey reviewed the Water Infrastructure Upgrade meeting of January 20 and gave updates. 
 
Updates on the Keedy Dr., Mt Vernon Dr. and Mt. Hebron Rd. water projects were given. 
 
A motion to approve the revised “Billing Policies and Procedures” was made by Member Hull and 
seconded by Member Brumage. Motion approved unanimously. 
 
 No Further business to discuss. Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 


